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Dear Sirs,
 I live in dread of the possibility that the DAA might be allowed to  permit night flights ( particularly with 
regard to the new runway) - between the hours of 11 PM and 7 AM.  I am already a poor sleeper and I feel that
the noise created by aeroplanes taking off and landing during those hours would be injurious to my health

Please ensure that the well being of Portmarnock residents, such as me, is taken into consideration in arriving at
any final planning decision.

Brian McMahon
Carrickhill Rise
Portmarnock




